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November 11, 2024 

 

Dear Valued Patient, 
 
After practicing medicine for the last 34 years, I will retire from Gastroenterology Consultants of 
San Antonio, effective December 31, 2024. It has been a great pleasure and honor serving as 
your physician over the years. 
 
You may continue your medical care with any other doctors at our Hardy Oak location.  
 

Gastroenterology Consultants of San Antonio - Hardy Oak 
18707 Hardy Oak Boulevard, Suite 225 

San Antonio, TX 78258 
Tel: 210-614-1234 

 
Your patient records will remain with GCSA. Rest assured that your transition of care will be 
handled with the utmost concern for your health and privacy. Please visit our website, 
gastroconsa.com, to review our additional physicians and profiles. 
 
For more information, to discuss your ongoing care, or request a copy of your records, please do 
not hesitate to contact our office at 210.614.1234.  
 
Once again, thank you for your trust, support, and friendship. I will miss that immeasurably. 
 

Sincerely, 
  

 

 

Richard T. Shaffer, M.D., F.A.C.P., F.A.C.G. 

 


